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Series C091A &B: Angled (90°) Cable Connectors. 
 

 
 

Change Notification 17.09.2007 (old design) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

New design; entire housing with semi 
gloss nickel plating 

 

 
 
 
 
Schedule for implementation of this new design: 
Effective immediately. 
 
 
 

With the change notification from 17.09.2007 we had 
announced that the base plate of the 90° angled cable 
connectors from the series C091A & B had been  
changed from a black varnish to a new semi gloss 
nickel plating. 
 
Continuing the advancements of our products, we 
have now adopted the same finish for the housing as 
well, additionally giving these connectors with an 
improved surface plating also a fresh new look without 
changing any of the other existing technical features. 
 
 
 
 
Reason: Product advancement; improved surface 
plating;  
 
 
 
Concerned P/Ns: All male and female 90° angled 
cable connectors on pages 5, 8, 10, 19, 21 and 25 of 
the catalogue C091A/B/D Series Circular Connectors. 

For any questions about this Product Change Notification, please call: 
Gerhard Gruehbaum Phone: +49 7131 929 407 E-Mail: 

gerhard_f.gruehbaum@amphenol.de


